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Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul)

From: grevering.sph@gmail.com
Sent: Tuesday, January 5, 2021 8:32 AM
To: Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul)
Cc: Swanson, Christopher (CI-StPaul)
Subject: FW: 803 Montana Avenue East Q3 2020 Assessment Inquiry

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization. 
 
Clare, 
Please see update from Beth. 
 
Greg Revering  
Chief Manager 
St. Paul Haulers LLC. 
grevering.sph@gmail.com 
 
763-295-2054 
 

From: Gene's Disposal <genesdisposal@qwestoffice.net>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 5, 2021 8:31 AM 
To: grevering.sph@gmail.com 
Subject: RE: 803 Montana Avenue East Q3 2020 Assessment Inquiry 
 
We received a check for $3.36 on October 17th2020. That check was applied to the October 5th 2020 bill. 
The bill would have been $67.29, but with the $3.36 check the bill was $63.93+ 2 late fees of $3.20 each, which was paid 
on 12/22/20 with a card over the phone. 
 
Beth 
 

From: grevering.sph@gmail.com [mailto:grevering.sph@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, January 5, 2021 8:12 AM 
To: genesdisposal@qwestoffice.net 
Cc: gwegleitner@qwestoffice.net; Lisa Wegleitner 
Subject: FW: 803 Montana Avenue East Q3 2020 Assessment Inquiry 
 
Beth, 
Please see information and request below. 
Greg Revering  
Chief Manager 
St. Paul Haulers LLC. 
grevering.sph@gmail.com 
 
763-295-2054 
 



2

From: Pillsbury, Clare (CI-StPaul) <Clare.Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Monday, January 4, 2021 5:50 PM 
To: grevering.sph@gmail.com 
Cc: Swanson, Christopher (CI-StPaul) <Christopher.Swanson@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: 803 Montana Avenue East Q3 2020 Assessment Inquiry 
 
Please forward to: Gene's Disposal 
  
Property Address & PID: 803 Montana Avenue East & 202922140107 
Property Owner:   Marina Povlitzki 
Phone Number or Email: marinapov23@gmail.com 
Pending Assessment Amount: $3.36 
Quarter Pending Assessment is For: Q3 2020 
  
Summary of Issue:  
The property owner stated that they paid Gene's Disposal on 10/14/20 by check. The check cleared and money was 
removed from their account on 10/20/20. Please confirm that the check was received and that the payment was 
applied to the Q4 2020 invoice. Please also provide the following information for Q3 – Q4 2020: 
 

 Itemized Breakdown of Invoice 
 Payments Made 
 Contact with Property Owner 

 
Thank you! 
 
 

 

Clare Pillsbury 
Management Assistant I 
Saint Paul Public Works  
Pronouns: she/her/hers 
Saint Paul City Hall Annex 
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.  
Saint Paul, MN 55102  
P: 612-266-8862   
Clare.Pillsbury@ci.stpaul.mn.us
www.StPaul.gov  
  

 

 

   
   
 
 
 


